

Sofia Rehabuggy



Dear Sir and Madam,

I would like to thank your team from the bottom of my heart for such generous help! It means very much to us.

To have a child with disability it's not easy and to have it when there is war in your country, that forces you to leave home and change all your life even more difficult.

But we are so thankful to all people in Austria for their warm welcome and willingness to help!

It made our lives a little bit easier.

Thank for your help and care!
We are very happy to get a new stroller for our daughter Sofia that
fits her perfectly.

Thank you sooooooo much,

Sofia and Family







www.lichtfuerkinder.at office@lichtfuerkinder.at

